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24 November 2017 

Dear Dr Goodall, 

NHS Finance (Wales) Act 2014 

Thank you for your letter of 6 November which was considered in the meeting of 

the Public Accounts Committee on 20 November. 

I wish to seek further clarification on the issues that Deloitte found during the 

Zero Based Review undertaken at Hywel Dda University Health Board and would 

also welcome further information following the evaluation being undertaken by 

officials together with a timeline of when advice will be developed. Similarly, if 

Deloitte found other health boards experiencing similar issues with ‘excess’ costs 

of the current configuration against appropriate comparator’s then I would also 

welcome details of those.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nick Ramsay AM 

Chair 


